
 
 

 

         Friday 5th April 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

On Friday June 14th we are taking the children to Formby beach by coach. The trip is within 

school hours.  

For the trip the children need a packed lunch in a disposable bag. If your child has a school 

dinner and you would like us to provide a packed lunch, please let the office know before 

Tuesday 30th April.  

Children are to wear their school PE Kit with their school jumper. We will be paddling in the 

sea however your child will not need a towel as these will be provided.  

The total cost of the trip is £13.91 per child; however, school are able to fund £1.91 per child 

so the suggested cost to parents is £12. This is a voluntary contribution, however if we are 

not able to cover the cost of the trip from contributions, it may have to be cancelled. 

Please complete consent and contribution via ParentPay by Tuesday 30th April.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Williams and Mrs Devereaux. 

  

 

 


